From: Crissy Forrest

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Gayle Kirkland; Casey Snow (csnow@matadorresources.com)
Subject: Re: Salt Draw No. 1

Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 5:07:18 PM

Mike,

Yes, it is my understanding that the tanks have already been removed from the area.

Crissy

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 30, 2015, at 5:42 PM, Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> wrote:

Crissy,

The status of your June 2, 2015 submittal is “under review”. | do have some questions
and concerns about this release site and proposal, so it may take a little more time to
address them. A question | have at this point is the following:

<!I--[if IsupportLists]-->e  <I--[endif]-->Does Matador intend on removing the
tanks to facilitate excavation of the bermed battery area?

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210

0: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Crissy Forrest [mailto:forrest@sphere3env.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 1:26 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Cc: Gayle Kirkland; Casey Snow (csnow@matadorresources.com)
Subject: Salt Draw No. 1

Mike,
Could you please let us know the status is of the work plan submitted on June 2 for the
remediation activities at the Salt Draw No. 1 location? Matador is ready to begin the

work on the site.

If you have any concerns or questions please let me know!
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Thank you!

Crissy f orxest

Water Rights Discipline Leader
Sr. Associate

Sphere 3 Environmental, Inc.
1501 Bill Owens Parkway
Longview, TX 75604

office: 903.297.4673

cell: 617.833.7016

fax: 903.297.4675

The information contained in this email may be confidential and/or legally
privileged. It has been sent for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If the
reader of this message is not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution, or
copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this communication in error, please reply to the sender and
destroy all copies of the message.



